March 9, 2001

Dear Future St. Edward’s Alum,

Throughout your years at St. Edward’s University, who was the person that supported you the most?  We all have people in our lives who give us the encouragement, praise and support that we need to get through college successfully.  Now that graduation is fast approaching, take a minute to think about who that person is for you.  Is it your best friend?  Your favorite professor?  A parent or grandparent?  Would you like to say thanks for all they’ve done for you?

We are writing to tell you about a unique and meaningful way to honor the person or persons who helped you out the most while you were at St. Edward’s.  The Student Government Association is proud to announce the Class of 2001 Legacy Campaign.  The Legacy Campaign is a special fundraising program to raise scholarship money for a student set to graduate next year.  By giving a gift in honor of someone who helped you through college, you will be able to help a fellow student yourself.  

Our goal for the 2001 Campaign is to raise at least $2001 for the Class of 2001 Scholarship.  To help us reach our goal, please consider a gift of $20.01…of course!  Although $20.01 is the suggested donation, please give whatever amount you are comfortable with.  If you can afford to contribute more than $20.01 to the scholarship, please do.  

If you choose to thank someone with a gift during the campaign, that person will receive an official letter from St. Edward’s University letting them know that they have been honored by you in this very meaningful way.  Finally, when we reach our goal, the Class of 2001 will be honored as well with an engraved plaque placed permanently on campus to commemorate our gifts.  Remember that by giving to the Class of 2001 Legacy Campaign, you will:

· support future graduates with the Class of 2001 Scholarship,

· honor and thank someone who has guided you during your college years, and

· forever be remembered on campus with an engraved plaque acknowledging your generosity and vision. 

That’s a lot for just $20.01!  We hope you will take this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to celebrate graduation, thank your guiding light, and help other students be successful - all at the same time.  Just stop by the Class of 2001 Legacy Campaign booth at Gradfest to make your gift or return the enclosed card today.  Your participation is key to a successful campaign.  Thank you in advance for your generosity.

See you at graduation,

The Senate of the 2001 Student Government Association

